
Mo-Kan Bridge Academy 
Minutes of the Board Meeting of Nov. 9, 2018 

 
Location:  Jewish Community Center, Overland Park, KS 
 
Meeting called to order at 1:30 p.m. 
 
In attendance:  Bernie Fromm, Vice-President; Kathy Rolfe, Secretary-Treasurer; Robert 
Weaver, President.  Guests:  Becky Walker, Christina van Leeuwen 
 

1. Talked about finding a space for a Friday day game in the Lee’s Summit area.  Possibly at 
John Knox, Kathy will investigate. 

 
2. Discussed finding a pace to hold a Saturday morning youth program, similar to what 

Patty Tucker did with Atlanta Junior Bridge.  Kathy will contact Rockhurst HS. 
 

3. Jim Dorman has offered to help with our real estate questions, finding space and then 
help with lease arrangements. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 
Submitted for approval, 12/26/18 
Kathy Rolfe 
 
Approved 12/26/18 
 


